
TVW Property Owners, 
 
There has been some misunderstanding regarding the Shooting Range Trail, 
which is documented in the proposed Common Area Trails document.  In order to 
clarify this misunderstanding, the Board of Directors held a special meeting on 
August 4 at which the following motion was passed. 
 
"The Board of Directors affirms that the Lot owners will vote on the location of the 
target practice area."  The vote for the target practice area will be taken at a later 
date. All Board members present voted in favor of the motion, which was 
presented by John Frederick. 
 
Therefore, a vote "yes" for the Common Area Trails does NOT mean an approval 
vote for any type of target area. 
 
If you would like to change your proxy, please contact Kelli Dochter at  719-846-
2080, FAX at 719 845-1071 or email at kellid@centurysolutions.org, by today at 
5:00 MT. 
 
TVW Board of Directors 


